
Cardrona Community Workshop – Cardrona Village Structure Plan and Plan 
Change 

 
The Queenstown Lakes District Council would like to invite the Cardrona community to a 
workshop to discuss development of a structure plan for Cardrona Village. 
 
Recent consultation on whether a structure plan should be developed to guide future 
development in the Cardrona Village as part of the plan change indicated a high level of 
local support for this approach.   
 
This workshop is an opportunity for the community to identify the key issues that they 
want to address through a structure plan and how this would relate to the development 
of the village.  
 
Your input will help us prepare a structure plan addressing the issues that have been 
identified and possible amendments to the District Plan provisions to achieve the 
outcomes identified in the Community Plan and through consultation.   
 
The workshop will be held at the Cardrona Hall on 18 April, 2008, commencing at 6.00 
pm.   
 
Any enquiries about the workshop or the proposed Plan Change can be directed to 
Ralph Henderson at QLDC on (03) 441 0493 or via email at: ralphh@qldc.govt.nz.  
 
 


